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Workshops

The summer months bring a closure to
our famous workshops. Some of the
charity projects will continue, i.e.
stuffing of toys, tieing of quilts, and
individual member projects. Regular
schedules will resume in September.

Coming Events

June 1-30 Library Display

June 28 Pizza Party

July 26 Christmas in July

August 30 Ice Cream Social

August Village Store Closed
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Next Meeting
September 27th
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Year long Spirit of Giving

Think about it. You can give help in
several ways to our charity schools
every time you shop.

*save Campbell Soup Labels

*save educational box tops

*Albertson's "Community
Partners". You must ask for a card
& have it scanned with each
purchase to help Thompson Ranch
School.

*Fry's also has a "Cool Cash"

earning for learning program.

Have your friends also collect for
you and lets keep on giving.




